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Beginning the Learning Journey!! 
 

We held a ‘Little Wandle’ workshop on 

Thursday. Thank you if you attended, if 

you were unable to attend and would like 

the slides from the presentation please 

contact Mrs Hall in the school office. 

 

Grayson’s mummy is our PTFA class 

representative and she has kindly set up a 

Facebook group for Chestnut Class (ongar 

place chestnut class 2023/24).  

 

Our learning this week: 

 

• We have been enjoying the 

beautiful weather this week. The 

children love building and 

constructing with the materials 

outside. This is excellent for their 

physical development, social 

interaction and helps to develop 

their imagination.  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Focus on Learning 

 
Next week the children will be 

drawing and painting self-

portraits.  
 

Information for Families 

 
Quick reminders: 

Harvest festival assembly, Wednesday 

11th October at 2.30. 

 

Please remove nail varnish before 

school.  

 

We are running low on things for our 

‘Creation Station’. Donations of small, 

boxes, cartons etc would be greatly 

appreciated (nothing that previously 

contained nuts). We are also in need of  

large decorating paintbrushes. Please 

send them our way!  

 

Parent Evening slots are available online. 

Please ask the office if you are unable 

to access this.  
 

 

 

Many thanks, 

Mrs Brill and Mrs Mount 

 


